## Alabama State Board of Social Work Examiners



Brenda W. Holden Executive Director 100 North Union Street Montgomery AL 36130 PO Box 301620 Montgomery AL 36130-1620 334-242-5860 or 1-800-879-3672 Fax: 334-242-0280

www.socialwork.alabama.gov

March 24, 2015

Ms. Margaret McLean 502 East Tuscaloosa Street Florence AL 35630

Dear Ms. McLean:

The Board of Social Work Examiners met Friday, March 20<sup>th</sup>, 2015 and reviewed and discussed the Hearing Officer's recommendation from the hearing held on January 9, 2015 in your absents. The Board voted to assess a fine of \$500.00, suspend your license for 6 months beginning March 20, 2015, and require 9 hours in ethics in addition to the continuing education required for licensure purposes. The additional ethics hours must be completed and the fine paid before the license can be reactivated after the six months.

We are required to report disciplinary actions on our website and to Public Protection Databank (PPD) with the Association of Social Work Board (ASWB) who in turn report as an agent for the Board to Healthcare Integrity and Protection Databank (HIPDA).

Should you have any questions you may reach me at the telephone number or address listed above.

Sincerely,

Brenda W. Holden Executive Director